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Activities

Prof Jyotsna More from the Department of Information Technology participated in
the IEEE Virtual Authorship Workshop on How to Publish a Quality Technical
Paper with IEEE on October 15, 2020.

Three students from XIE have been selected for internships through
Internshala. Ashish Pandey has been selected by Jankalyan Multipurpose
Educational Society, Remica Sequeira by Muskarahat Foundation and Aisha Gaikwad
by Krazy Denn. All the selected students will receive a stipend from their respective
companies.

Saumya Deshmukh (B.E.-IT) and Yeshwin Anil (B.E-COMP) have successfully
completed the campus placement requirements for Reliance Jio.

Anirudh Gujar, Raj Joshi, and Avdhoot Patil of BE- IT (4th year) have successfully
published a research paper on the topic, ‘Indoor plant monitoring system using
NodeMCU and Deep learning’ in the International Research Journal of

Engineering and Technology (Vol.7, Issue 11), under the guidance of Prof.
Suvarna Aranjo.

Anoop Patel, Grandel Dsouza and Deepal Maurya of BE-IT successfully presented a
research paper on the topic, “Smart gym trainer using human pose detection” in
2020 IEEE International Conference for Innovation in Technology (INOCON),
co-sponsored by |IEEE Bangalore Section on 06th-08th November 2020, under the
guidance of Fr. (Dr.) John Rose SJ, Dr. Vijay Katkar (HOD-IT), and Project
Co-ordinator, Prof. Suvarna Aranjo.
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Activities

Anoop Patel, Grandel Dsouza and Deepal Maurya of BE-IT successfully presented a
research paper on the topic, “Smart gym trainer using human pose detection” in
2020 IEEE International Conference for Innovation in Technology (INOCON),
co-sponsored by IEEE Bangalore Section on 06th-08th November 2020, under the
guidance of Fr. (Dr.) John Rose SJ, Dr. Vijay Katkar (HOD-IT), and Project
Co-ordinator, Prof. Suvarna Aranjo.

Prof. Martina D'souza, participated and successfully completed an AICTE
Training And Learning (ATAL) Academy Online FDP on "Cloud Technology" from
16-Nov-2020 to 20-Nov-2020 at Gandhi  Institute @ of  Technology and
Management.

Prof. Meena Ugale attended a six -day AICTE-ISTE approved FDP on “Developing
Secure loT Applications” organized by Shah & Anchor Kutchhi Engineering College,
Mumbai from 2-to 7 November 2020, as well as, a five-day AICTE-ATAL FDP on “GIS
& Remote Sensing” organized by GEC Bilaspur from 23 to 27 November 2020
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